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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 25th September 
Y5 swimming lessons begin 
 
Thursday 28th September 
Y1 Phonics Information Evening 4-4.30pm in the 
hall. 
 
Monday 2nd October 
Rags to Riches Collection. Bags will be sent 
home over the next week. 
 
Thursday 5th October  
Harvest Festival 
 
Friday 13th October 
Whole school walk to raise money for Kavuka 
 
Tuesday 14th & Thursday 16th November 
Parents Evening 
 
 —————————————————————– 

PTFA Corner 
 
A reminder that we have our first PTFA meeting 
next Wed 27th Sept. This is being held at the 
social club in KS. We are planning an 
informal meeting to discuss events for this 
term from 7:30pm - 8:15pm followed by some 
social drinks after. We would love to see new and 
old faces.  
 
We are very excited to announce our first event 
of the year will be held on Friday 20th October 
and is a brand new event. We would like to invite 
you all to our: 
 
 
 
Full detail including ticket information, will be sent 
out on Monday. Please also be assured that no 
pigs will be harmed at this event! 
 
Please also save the dates for: 

• Cake sale 26.10.23 

• School disco 10.11.23 

• Christmas fayre 08.12.23 

• Christmas present shopping 15.12.23 
 
More details will be provided closer to the events. 
 
We would love parents to help us plan and 
organise these events. If you are able to offer 
assistance at any of these events, please come 
along to our meeting on Weds or contact Jo 
Haywood on 07984226059.  
 
 ————————————————————— 

Kingfishers 
 
Welcome back to all our Kingfisher Club       
members, especially our new Reception children. 
 
There are new changes to the administrative 
side. Mrs Cook will be overseeing the bookings 
and Mrs Smith will work part time producing  
termly invoices and dealing with payments. 
 
If you have payment queries, please email: 
kingfishers@kingsstanley.gloucs.sch.uk. 
For booking enquiries, please contact Mrs Cook 
on 01453 822570 by 4pm. If you need Kingfishers 
urgently after 4pm, please call their mobile: 
07968899308. 
 
We will be introducing a new password system 
for children being collected by someone unknown 
to the staff. Letters will be sent home to provide 
us with your password. If the person collecting 
cannot provide the password, the children will not 
be able to leave.  

FLU IMMUNISATIONS 
 
Unfortunately, the NHS have had to rearrange 
these to the 26th October. 
 
The good news is, if we don’t have your form in, 
you still have time to get it back to the office. 



Value Certificates  
 
Year 1  
Isabella has shown the value responsibility for 
working hard in all areas of her learning.  
Denis for being a great scientist naming and   
labelling lots of parts of the body. 
Year 2 
Nayla has shown responsibility by trying hard 
and doing her best in all areas. 
Bertie has shown responsibility by trying hard in 
all of his learning 
Year 3 
Joy has shown the value of respect for always 
being ready to learn. 
Henry D for being a wonderful writer by writing 
an excellent opening to a traditional tale. 
Year 4 
Louisa for being a wonderful linguist and using 
some excellent vocabulary when writing fronted 
adverbial sentences.   
Harry for showing respect. He is always polite 
and respectful to those around hm. 
Year 5 
Chloe for showing respect for her new class-
room and teachers. 
Florence for being a wonderful mathematician 
with her knowledge and understanding of place 
value. 
Year 6 
Daniel A has shown resilience being a great 
friend and so kind and caring towards your    
buddy – we were so impressed by how you went 
the extra mile to make them feel special!   
Seeley for being a wonderful writer and produc-
ing a wonderful diary entry this week. You have 

Kavuka News 
 
As you will see from our events, it is coming up to 
the time of year for our whole school sponsored 
walk to raise money for Kavuka. 
 
Kavuka is a school in Kenya and we are proud to 
partner and support them so they can deliver a 
safe and effective education to their children. 
 
Our children love hearing and seeing the updates 
from Kavuka and we are proud of their  
enthusiasm when it comes to completing the 
sponsored walk and supporting Kavuka. 
 
In the past, we have raised funds to provide them 
with a brand new kitchen, a new and safe water 
supply and many other essentials that we are  
fortunate enough not to have to worry about. 
 
This year, their headteacher Chiro, has been in 
touch to request our help replacing a 2 classroom 
building. Parts of the floor are peeling and caus-
ing a hazard and there are also repairs needed to 
the walls. 
 
We will send out letters and sponsor forms with 
further details next week. 

Pupil Spotlight 
 

A huge congratulations to Charlie Smith in Year 4 
who has been selected to play for Forest Green 
Rovers  
Academy.     
 
Well done Charlie. 
 


